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® We are very excited to have Smith and Tracey architects
appointed to design and supervise the construction of our new
permanent school buildings. They will be using the next few
months to consult with the school community to gather
information that will influence the building design. We look
forward to working with them over the next couple of years.

Last week senior students travelled down to Newborough to
participate in an interschool netball competition. This was the
first interschool competition we have participated in for some
time and students were feeling a mixture of excitement and

~ nerves. The day turned out to be a wonderful experience with

+ students playing against other special school teams. Many of
the students and staff returned telling us what a great day it
was. Weather permitting, tomorrow there will be a student/staff
netball game at the local netball courts.

We are looking forward to the forthcoming Friendship games.
These games are an interschool soccer competition held in
Moe.

I hope families and friends having been looking at the therapy
advise that has been included in recent newsletters. Each of
the different therapy areas have been offering some great
ideas for use at home and at school. | have found their
strategies to be useful and interesting and have even used
some of them myself at home!

There has been a large amount of rain over the last week. Staff
are encouraging students to be careful when moving around
the school, especially on wet and muddy grassed areas. Our
new concrete pathways have been used
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cunteen thls weekl extensively and are very appreciated. Please
I discuss with your child what clothing and shoes are
appropriate for their school program.
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Room 8 have been working on their individual goals
in the classroom. We have been exploring telling the
time, graphing, sorting shapes, cooking a variety of
foods, developing our communication skills and riding on two - wheeled bikes.

The students in Room 8 have been consistently demonstrating our school values and
have achieved their goal to have lunch at KFC. Well done Room 8!
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